
 

  

 

Learning at Home: 

English: 

In Year 2, we will be sending weekly spelling 

practice home. we would expect the children to 

read for a minimum of 10 minutes, at least three 

times a week but we would encourage more! 

Maths: 

Numbots/TTRS logins will be available shortly 

Any board games, incidental maths, counting 

games or other problem-solving type activities 

are also always encouraged.  

Websites 

Please see below links for various home 

applications to help. 

Parent guide to Read Write Inc. Phonics - 

Oxford Owl 

Numbots Game 

 

 

General information: 

We are in the process of developing our 

wider curriculum this year.  

We are now using a resource called KAPOW 

for many of our Foundation Subjects. We will 

still be using Purple Mash for Computing, 

Access Art and our PE curriculum is 

developed by Mr Mikelson with the use of 

GetSet4Education. Our PE day is Monday. 

You can email us, but please do not email 

with something that needs attention on that 

day – we do not check our emails during 

school hours 

• 2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk - 

Hepworth 

• 2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk - 

Moore 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary: Dates to be confirmed nearer the time. 
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 Year 2 Curriculum Newsletter 

Autumn 2024 

Welcome back to school and to Year 2.  The children have had a brilliant start to the new school 

year after the long summer break. They have begun their new learning journey with a positive 

attitude and hard work. We are looking forwards to the term ahead of us. 

 
Year 2 learning for this term. 

English: 

During our writing sessions this term, children will be exploring the following units: Instructions and 

Narrative. Children will look at model text examples including the grammar and language used, 

they will use these skills to write their own versions. 

During our whole class reading sessions this term, children will be exploring Moon Dragons by 

Dylan Sheldon & Alfie’s Star by Sue Cove 

Maths: 

During Maths this term, we will be following these areas of Maths Mastery  

Wk1-2:  Numbers within 100. 

Wk 3-4: Addition and subtraction of 2-digit numbers. 

Wk 5-6: Addition and subtraction word problems. 

Wk 7-8: Measures: Length Unit. 

Wk 9: Graphs. 

Wk 10-12: Multiplication and Division by 2, 5 & 10. 
 

 

 Learning in other areas of the curriculum: 

Science Habitats Microhabitats 

Geography/History The World Jigsaw Explorers and Adventurers 

Art Explore and Draw Exploring the world through 
monoprint 

Design and Technology (DT) Fairground Wheels Cooking and Nutrition- 
Balanced Diet 

Computing 2 Code 
  

Online Safety 

Music Call and Response (Animal 
themed) 

Instruments (Musical 
storytelling) 

PSHE Families and Relationships Health and Wellbeing 

PE Fundamentals Target Games 

RE Why do we need to give 
thanks? 

What do candles mean to 
people 

 


